
 

 

    Wolfeboro Planning Board 

    Way finding Signs Subcommittee 

    Meeting Minutes 

    July 29, 2015 

    Wolfeboro Public Library 

 

Attendees: Paul O’Brien, Paul Zimmerman, John Thurston, Julie Jacobs, Roger Murray, 

Rob Houseman, Kathy Barnard 

 

Kathy Barnard called the meeting to order at 8:05AMM. 

 

Darrell Kanipe from Everwondr made a presentation electronically regarding his product. 

The system can be designed to meet the needs of individual communities.  A community 

could use this web based system to list all of the community events/meetings, have a 

master calendar of events, have a directory of all businesses and many other uses. 

All systems will be tied in together and access will be provided to existing partners. 

Has QR capacity.   

Communities can pick items that would meet their needs. 

Darrell will email Rob 5 sites for review by committee members. 

Everwondr has done the State of Vermont website. 

Price structure - need a 3 to 5 year agreement 

Example - $800/year for the calendar for 3 years; $600/year for calendar for 5 years. 

 

The Committee members then discussed this approach. 

It was mentioned that the businesses should take on this project. 

Another suggestion - the Chamber since they receive Town funding, if they would 

include all businesses. 

There was a suggestion to send out an RFP to find qualified people for this project. 

Possibly businesses would provide seed money. 

 

The issue of the way finding signs was briefly discussed. 

Previously the Committee had agreed to focus on 3 issues - kiosks, pedestrian way 

finding signs, paper maps. 

There was a brief discussion  about what we are trying to fix.  It was mentioned we are 

addressing safety issues and visual clutter.  We had previously agreed to focus on kiosks 

(including locations). 

 

It was decided to invite Mary DeVries and Cecile Chase from the Chamber to the next 

meeting. 

 

Meeting date - to be determined. 

 

Adjourned - 9:10AM 

 

Submitted by Kathy Barnard, August 2, 2015 


